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USDA allows food items served under the National School Lunch Program, selected on the 
serving line and not consumed by students, to be placed on a Share Table. Share Tables allow for 
students, who may still be hungry, the opportunity to select and consume additional items during 
their meal period, at no cost. 

At the end of the Meal Period, any commercially processed unopened food items left on the 
Sharing Table can be donated to a Local Charity.  Donations to Local Charities eliminate food 
waste. 

Feeding South Florida is partnering with the School Board of Broward County (SBBC) to pick 
up commercially processed, unopened food items from Share Tables and deliver them to Local 
Charities.  

The Feeding South Florida “Meal Connect Application” will be the instrument utilized by 
designated school personnel to track food and locate a Registered Local Charity. Once the 
leftover food items are documented in the Application, a Feeding South Florida Volunteer will 
be contacted.  The Volunteer will then pick up food items and distribute to the designated Local 
Charity of the school’s choice.  

All Feeding South Volunteers are trained in Food Safety. 

The Principal or their Designee is responsible for the implementation, monitoring and 
maintenance of the Share Table Program. Schools interested in participating in Sharing Tables 
are required to attend Mandatory Training. 

 


